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There is a growing interest on the development and
validation of new, fast, precise, and accurate methods
for the determination of regulated additives and non-
intentionally added substances (NIAS) migrating from
food contact materials (FCMs). Moreover, there are still
gaps in migration testing using food simulants. In recent
years, a number of Books as well as review articles have
been published focused on analytical approaches,
toxicity, the source of contamination, and legislative
issues about FCMs. This book aims to provide new and
advanced approaches of FCMs analysis, offering a
critical overview of the disregarded aspects of chemical
migration, their extraction and food simulants.
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
As the world of science becomes ever more specialized,
researchers may lose themselves in the deep forest of
the ever increasing number of subfields being created.
This open access journal Applied Sciences has been
started to link these subfields, so researchers can cut
through the forest and see the surrounding, or quite
distant fields and subfields to help develop his/her own
research even further with the aid of this multi-
dimensional network.
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